[bookmark: _GoBack]Ambulance Com. meeting of Nov. 14th, 2018
There have been a total of 1057 ambulance calls since January 1st, 2018
The Town of Adams has had 101 calls since January 1st, 2018. That accounts for 10% of all calls. 
The Town of New Chester has requested to become part of the Adams County Ambulance Com. and receive ambulance service from Lifestar. The Board took up the request and after questioning the Lifestar representative determined that there would be no negative affects to the citizens already under the agreement and serviced by Lifestar. Based on that information all members present voted “yes” to have the Tow of New Chester become party to the agreement with Lifestar and to become a member of the Adams County Ambulance Com. Intergovernmental agreement.  This change will take effect on January 1st, 2019. 
This new agreement will cause a decrease in the total cost for ambulance service. The new price will be $26.25 per resident.  This new price will go into place as of January 1st, 2019. The old price was $28.03 
Lifestar continues to work with Midstate Technical  School to setup a EMT class here in Adams. Lifestar also, continues to work with the A/F School Dist. to make students aware of the employment possibilities as a EMT. 
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